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BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 
SPECIAL MEETING 

August 6, 2018 
 
The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in special session on Monday, 
August 6, 2018 at Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall for the purpose of a Public 
Hearing on the matter of forming a waste disposal district. 

Board of Trustees, Chair Michael Esber, Vice-Chair John Witthuhn, Trustee Christina 
Kusnerak, Zoning Inspector Evelyn Czyz, Elizabeth Biggins-Remer from the Medina 
County Solid Waste District and twelve members of the public. 

Esber called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM and noted the meeting was properly 
advertised. 

Biggins-Remer explained that other townships have solid waste districts that help by 
keeping multiple trucks off the road, providing better prices as well as better services to 
the residents and other benefits. Biggins-Remer explained the legal requirements and 
procedures, and gave an example of Montville Township’s solid waste district, including 
bid prices and options. 

Public concerns: 

 Opt-out possibility 

 Tax Levy/Lien on property (O.R.C. 505.29) 

 Contamination Issues 

 Bid Specs/Contract Language 

 Business type dumpsters on residential property 

 Pre-existing individual contracts 

ADJOURN:  

Witthuhn moved to adjourn at 8:06 PM. Kusnerak seconded. All voted yes. Motion 
carried. 

 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
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